Meeting Minutes of the Corpus Christi School Board
June 7, 2016

Present:

Tracie Simmons, President
Rick Buziak, Secretary
Katie Murphy

Kassy Batcheller
Michelle Cho

Rick da Silva

Rosa Ziebell

Mike Methlie

Scott Varner

Stacey Pugsley

David Kevane

Jen Veenstra

Regrets: none

Board Business — Tracie Simmons, President

New board members Kim Aquino, David Kevane and Jen Veenstra were announced and
David and Jen were present and welcomed.

Mike Methlie was installed as the new CCSB President and Dave Kevane as Secretary.
Michele Cho was appointed the finance chair again.

Faculty Report: None

CCPG Report : None

Principal’s Report: Katie Murphy, Principal

Katie provided an update on staffing. Lala Woods has been moved to Kindergarten as
the aide. The 5™ grade teacher position remains open and all other openings have been
filled.

Two graduating students from the gt grade received straight A’s.

11 of 8" graders received Presidential Honors

Approximately 11,000 volunteer hours were logged by the parent community.

$78,000 has been budgeted for tuition assistance for 2016/2017 school year. The
projected need at this time is $85,000.

Staff Evaluations are complete.

The 7 chapters for WASC are in draft form.

Action Items:
Next meeting: 8/25/16

Respectfully submitted by Rick Buziak



